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We are pleased to announce the addition of two Board members.
Denise Brundage and Kristin Valenti will be joining Tatjiana Oroz, Bill Kaneloupos               and Jen Burke to fill your full five member Board.

Thank you all for stepping up and serving the Sycamore Meadows community.
Pool
The pool is open and ready for use. 
The clubhouse is open for restroom use and 911 phone access however 

it will not be available for rental at this time.
We hope that you enjoy the new picnic table and large umbrellas.                                         Make sure that the umbrellas are lowered after use or if a storm is coming.
Please remember that residents must be at least 16 to use the pool 
without adult supervision, only 2 guests allowed per unit and of course safety first                     so no rough housing or diving is permitted. 
The pool hours are 10:00 am to 8:00 pm or as weather permits.
Please make sure that all follow the pool rules to assure that everyone has

 a safe and fun summer.

Parking lot work
Hartz Sealcoating will be out to repair the crumbling asphalt near the dumpster area.               The parking lot will be sealcoated in the fall and we will let you know the specifics of that project once the schedule is solidified.
Reminder
The kids are out of school and ready to play. Direct them to the open grass areas to keep them safe, not in the parking lot. As always, slow down and drive safely through the community.
Best regards

Your Sycamore Meadows Board of Managers 
                                       


           The Sycamore Meadows Condominium Association


    Summer � 2021
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